
Dear Parent(s), Guardian(s) and Caregiver(s),

Over the past several weeks the issue of  social media usage by 9-11 
year olds has become an area of  focus at Johnson School.  Most, if  
not all social media sites and apps require students to be 13 years of  
age to sign up.  That said, social media usage by fourth and fifth 
graders is not appropriate.  Sites such as Facebook, Instagram, 
Snapchat, Vine, and Whisper are not suitable for children at this age.  
Although some sites such as YouTube and Minecraft are popular and 
often accessed, parents need to be particularly vigilant as they offer an 
opportunity to chat with strangers and potential predators.  
Additionally, texting, iChat, and iMessaging all leave a digital footprint 
and has the potential for misuse, which is why it is particularly worthy 
of  increased parental supervision.  Please join me in a commitment to 
keeping our children safe.  Many children don’t realize the 
consequences that come with social media.  They underestimate how 
easily accessible their information is, and can forget that others are 
watching their online activity.

Very truly yours,

Alison Salerno

Principal
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Nov 7, 2017
NO SCHOOL

Professional 

Learning Day

Nov 9, 2017
Tribute to 

Veterans 

9:00 am

BMS

(see attached 

flyer)

Nov 16, 2017
STAR WARS 

Jedi Training 

6:00-8:00 pm

(see attached 

flyer)

Nov 21, 2017
PTO Meeting 

9:15 am

Nov 22, 2017
Early Dismissal

12:56 pm

Nov 23-24, 

2017
NO SCHOOL

Thanksgiving 

Recess



Miren los eventos que vienen 
pronto a nuestra escuela!

Click here

veem os próximos eventos na 
nossa escola!

Click here

Johnson 

Parent

Network

Don’t forget to 
show your

Johnson PRIDE
by wearing 

spirit wear or 
school colors 
every Friday!!!!

School delay notices are published on radio, television, Twitter, and the Bethel Public Schools website. Follow 
the Superintendent, Dr. Carver, at @BethelCTSuper to be the first to know when school is delayed or canceled in 

bad weather. Channel 3, 6, and 8 also offer you the ability register to be notified via text for school delays and 
closings when reported. Please note as a reminder: When it is necessary to delay or close school due to 
inclement weather or have an unscheduled early dismissal due to forecasted inclement weather for the 

afternoon, the “School Delayed” “Schools Closed” or “Early Dismissal” announcement will be made over the 
following radio and television stations and websites in the morning: WLAD AM Danbury 800 on the dial WINE 

AM Brookfield 940 on the dial WICC AM Bridgeport 600 on the dial WEBE FM Bridgeport 108 on the dial WEZN 
FM Bridgeport 100 on the dial TV Channel 3, TV Channel 8, & TV Channel 6. Bethel Public Schools Website –

www.bethel.k12.ct.us Connecticut Weather Website – www.ctweather.com 

Important 

Reminder!

Snowflakes will soon be flying!

As the days grow 

shorter and the

weather gets colder, 

please make sure 

your child is dressed 

appropriately.  We 

do continue to go 

outside for recess 

(and fresh air! )

Is your child in need 

of a winter coat?  If 

so, please contact 

Kate Coffey at 
coffeyk@bethel.k12.ct.us

Emergency closing of school 

due to Inclement Weather:

It is very important to have a plan in place 
for your child should the superintendent 

close school early due to inclement weather.  
Children become very anxious if they don’t 

know where they should go due to an 
unexpected early closing.  

Thank you for your help.

http://devos2.bethel.k12.ct.us/show?video=06f9d707d591&apg=8a30742e
http://devos2.bethel.k12.ct.us/show?video=d3acbb5eab37&apg=724630ca
mailto:coffeyk@bethel.k.12.ct.us


 

 
 

Tuesday, November 14th, 2017 
 

Please join the Bethel Schools in wearing BLUE on 
TUESDAY, November 14th to celebrate World Diabetes 

Day, which has been spreading awareness since 1991.  
 

Did you know? 
 

*350 million people in the world have diabetes.  

*Approximately 80 people per day are diagnosed with 
Type 1 Diabetes (T1D). 

*Celebrities affected by diabetes: Halle Berry, Jay 
Cutler, Nick Jonas, Ray Allen, Bret Michaels and 

more. 
 

Helpful Hints for a Healthy Lifestyle: 
 

*Start your day with a healthy breakfast! 

*Get exercise DAILY! 
*Eat healthy and watch your sugar intake! 

*Be aware of how your friends are acting: sluggish, 
tired, etc. and always stick with a buddy! 

*Regular wellness visits to your doctor are a must! 
. 

Feel free to tweet the information and include 

#WDD! 



                    
 

Attention Johnson School families and students!!! 
 

We are excited to announce our upcoming spring musical: 
 

 

 

 
Directed by Anthony Depoto 

Music Direction by Erin Volpintesta 

 

Auditions will take place in late February (Dates TBA) 

 

Rehearsals will take place Tuesdays and Thursdays 3-4:30 March-May 
 

Performance dates: May 18th -19th at Bethel Middle School 
 

This year the production will have limited enrollment. 
 (65 actors and 15 tech/backstage assistants) 

Participants will be selected based on the first 80 students to get their registration in. 

Registration will begin in early February. 

Participation fee:$50 

More info to follow!!! 

 

 



 
This year Johnson School Students will continue the tradition of participating in the Hour 

of Code. The Hour of Code is a global movement taking place each year during 

Computer Science Education Week. The 2017 Computer Science Education Week will 

be December 4-10. Students will interact with Hour of Code experiences during their 

scheduled computer class time. This event highlights the importance of learning 

computer science which helps nurture problem-solving skills, logic and creativity. By 

starting early, students will have a foundation for success in any 21st-century career 

path. 

 

If you would like to purchase a t-shirt to showcase your love of code, you can use this 

link: https://www.customink.com/g/wzk0-00b7-ecay We offer a variety of colors as well 

as short sleeve and long sleeve. You can also learn more about The Hour of Code by 

visiting: https://hourofcode.com/us Please feel free to contact me, 

torpeyj@bethel.k12.ct.us, with any questions or suggestions to enhance our celebration 

of coding. 

 

 

https://csedweek.org/
https://www.customink.com/g/wzk0-00b7-ecay
https://hourofcode.com/us




 

 

 

PTO CORNER 
 

THANK YOU! 

Thank you to our Box Tops, Spirit Wear and Yankee Candle volunteers! 
 

 

Yankee Candle orders will be distributed on Monday, 11/6, after school until 5:30pm.  

School Store is open every Thursday morning.  

Upcoming PTO Events: 

 Can you help?  Looking for teen/adult volunteers for Star Wars night. 

 Veteran’s Day Celebration: Thursday, 11/9 at 9am @ BMS 

Breakfast for Veterans to follow the ceremony - Please return your RSVPs! 

 Star Wars Night: 11/16, 6-8pm 

A family event (not a drop-off) with stations for school-aged children. 

 Toys For Tots: 12/4 - 12/15 

Donation bins will be available for new, unwrapped toys. 

 Holiday Shoppe:  12/5 - 12/7 

Fundraisers: 

 Box Tops –We’ve earned over $700 this year so far! Keep clipping and saving! 

 Amazon Smile – Set up your Amazon smile to support Ralph M T Johnson PTO.  

PTO Meetings: 

 11/21 @ 9:15 am 

 12/19 @ 9:15 am 

 1/16 @ 9:15 am 

 2/27 @ 9:15 am 

 3/20 @ 9:15 am 

 4/24 @ 9:15 am 

 5/15 @ 9:15 am 

 

 

Have questions, ideas or want to be involved? 
The PTO is a very family-friendly organization and all are welcome! 

Contact us at rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com 







 

CIRCLE OF FRIENDS 
Early Childhood Program 
Bethel Public Schools 

Berry School 
 

Pre-School Screening 
 
Are you concerned that your child may be experiencing difficulties or delays with 
talking, play skills, problem solving skills or making their needs known? 
 
If so, you and your child (3-5 years old) are encouraged to participate in a Circle of Friends screening.  
While meeting the staff to discuss your concerns or ask questions regarding your child’s development, 
your child will take part in informal play activities that include songs and motor activities. 
 
The preschool team includes the Supervisor of Special Education, Preschool Special Education Teachers, 
Speech/Language Pathologist, Occupational Therapist, Physical Therapist and School Social Worker.  
 

Screening dates for the 2017-2018 school year are  
Wednesdays from 10:00-10:45 

 
October 18, 2017 

November 29, 2017 
January 17, 2018 

February 28, 2018 
March 28, 2018 
April 25, 2018 
May 30, 2018 

 
If school is closed because of inclement weather, the pre-school screen will be cancelled. 

 
Pre-registration is appreciated but drop-ins are welcomed. 
For more information, please contact Kate Coffey at 203-794-8679. 

 
 

 

 

 


